D2 Logistics 52 Butler Street Elizabeth, New Jersey 07206

Marissa McKenzie, President Township of Union Board of Education 2369 Morris Avenue Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear President McKenzie,

In my warehouse at the above address, there are a number of keyboards still sealed in their boxes and each valued at over \$1,500 which have been abandoned. I would like to donate one or more of them to be used by the students in our schools.

I have attached a picture of the boxes which contain the keyboards and the numbers that are needed for you to verify them as legitimate.

Once you have decided to accept the keyboards, we can decide how many you might desire through a conversation with you Director of Music.

They then can be picked up by your maintenance Department for distribution to the appropriate schools.

I look forward to hearing from you or your designee to work out the details.

Sincerely,

Dennis Laronga

cc.: Gerry Benaquista, Interim Superintendent of Schools